
From: Taranu, Alex <Alex.Taranu@brampton.ca>  
Sent: 2020/09/10 5:18 PM 
To: ranigill97@gmail.com 
Cc: Cadete, Nelson <Nelson.Cadete@brampton.ca> 
Subject: FW: Riverwalk Urban Design Master Plan - Community Liaison request for interest 
 
Hi Rani, 

We are exploring the initiation of a Community Liaison Team for the Riverwalk Urban Design Master 
Plan project and your name came up as someone who may have interest in this project and a potential 
liaison for the Cycling Advisory Committee. 

As you may know the City of Brampton is working on the Riverwalk initiative in the Downtown for quite 
some time with a few projects going on including the recently completed Environmental Assessment 
and currently we are in an exciting phase - the Riverwalk Area Urban Design Master Plan (UDMP). For 
more information about the Riverwalk and UDMP please see www.brampton.ca/riverwalk  

For us engaging with the community and stakeholders is very important and we would like to explore 
your potential participation in the first Community Liaison Team meeting on behalf of the Cycling 
Committee. We are building on the successful example of the recent Downtown Brampton Flood 
Protection Environmental Assessment Community Liaison Committee but with focus on the UDMP areas 
of work and in a more informal way. 

We want to constitute such group as a liaison with the broader community and key interest groups, to 
provide information ahead of time, address questions, clarify issues, provide opportunity for comments, 
feedback on our work in order to get the community involvement we want and need for the initiative to 
succeed. 

We are planning a first meeting of the Community Liaison Team around the September 22-
23rd   timeframe, after hours, to constitute the group on a provisional basis initially, to introduce the 
project, to present its current status of work and the design intent and gather your questions and 
comments. 

Following this we are planning a Public Information Session. 

Please let us know as soon as possible if you’re interested to join this team and if you’re available 
around those days and we’ll send you a more formal invitation – if you’re not available and you’d like to 
pass on this invitation to someone else from the Committee please let us know. 

Many thanks in advance! 

Alex Taranu on behalf of the Riverwalk Area UDMP team                   
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